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Plastics Industry 
Clean-up 
Be A Contributing Supporter 
 

 

When: 9 a.m. to Noon, Wednesday, September 21 
            During the PLASTICS Annual Meeting & Fall Conference 
Where: A local park along the Swannanoa River, Ashville, N.C. 
Why: To show your company’s support of the clean-up organized 
          by PLASTICS’ FLiP Committee 
How: Contribute $500 as a Contributing Supporter 

 

In conjunction with the PLASTICS Annual Meeting and Fall Conference, the PLASTICS Future Leaders in 
Plastics (FLiP) Committee is organizing a Plastics Industry Clean-Up. 
 

The FLiP Community Impact Task Force, which is leading the clean-up, was established in April to foster 
collaboration among PLASTICS member companies and external organizations to provide an outlet for the 
industry to give back and positively impact the environment and communities in which the plastics industry 
serves. The PLASTICS clean-up is one week after National Clean Up Day and International Coastal Clean Up 
Day. 
 

FLiP is coordinating with Ashville-based RiverLink to develop the clean-up at a local park along 
the Swannanoa River. 
 

Contributions will go toward: Transportation For Volunteers | Clean-Up T-Shirts 
                                Supplies | Bottled Water 
 

            PLASTICS also will make a contribution to RiverLink to support the 
            organization’s work throughout the Ashville watershed. 

 
All Supporters will be recognized on communications 
related to the Clean-up, on the event website and 
at the Annual Meeting & Fall Conference. 
 
Show Your Support by Contact:   
Mark Miller 
Director, Member & Sponsorship Sales  
202.974.5276 
mmiller@plasticsindustry.org 
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